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BUSY, BUSY, BUSYðTHE WAY WE LIKE IT!  
 

     September is our last month of this fiscal year, and I am happy to report that have plenty of 

work at both of the shops ïand are still hiring new folks! 
  

     We have a jam-packed newsletter this month, so Iôll let you get right to it, but as a couple of 

reminders: 
 

¶ FREE FLU SHOTS ð We are offering FREE flu shots at BOTH shops on October, look for the dates 

inside.  Thanks again to the wonderful generosity of our donors that allows us to offer this benefit! 

¶ FELICE CUORES DANCES + K. C. DANCES AT VALLEY IND. 201 1/2012 SEASON - for adults 

with developmental disabilities, once a month. Again, look for the schedules inside! 

¶ KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVES  - Will be taking place late September and in 

early October, with sign-up sheets at both shops near the end of this month.  We are very fortunate to have 

several Councils support us, so please support them by volunteering a couple of hours at your favorite store 

or business corner. 

¶ LAFAYETTE EMPLOYMENT  CHOICE GOLF CHALLENG E SEPTEMBER 21 AT 

TAPAWINGO  ï Get your foursome together and help us solicit for Sponsorships! Form and information 

in the newsletter. 

¶ LADIES  LUNCHEON, FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 22:   With a new ñtwistò, featuring boutique vendors 

and items, will be a fun event. 

¶ WIN A WEEK IN DESTIN !  Raffle tickets available and only a limited number will be sold, so donôt 

miss out!  
 

Proceeds from the Golf, Ladies Luncheon and the Raffle will go straight to supporting our 

mission! 

 
     Finally, September 13th is the anniversary of our founding, and the start of our 42nd year  of Building Dreams and 

Creating Work opportunities for adults with developmental disabilities.  Thanks to all of our parents, donors, 

friends and neighbors; and the support of our customers that have enabled us to keep our mission not only going, 

but expanding as we endeavor to be the ñWorkplace of Choiceò. 
 
 

 

       

 

       
              Rob Libera       

     CEO & Executive Director 

rlibera@lafayetteindustries.com       
 

 
Tele:  636-227-5666 Ê  Fax:  636-227-9650  Ê E-mail:  lwc@lafayetteindustries.com Ê Check out our newsletter in living color at our web site: www.lafayetteindustries.com 

LINKED  

 

Mission:  The mission of Lafayette Industries is to provide employment opportunities 
to persons with developmental disabilities and to persons with other disabilities who are 

18 years or older. 

Goals:  Ê To provide a meaningful and productive work experience to persons who are 
disabled  Ê To maintain a safe and pleasant work environment  Ê To teach and to train 

persons with disabilities to acquire better work habits  Ê To enhance self-worth and 

dignity through employment  Ê To provide high-quality business service through 
packaging, light assembly and commercial mailings  Ê To operate the center in a 

professional, fiscally responsible manner  Ê To provide fair wages and good benefits 

http://www.lafayetteindustries.com/


 



                                    



 

                
               



 



FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2017 ï LAFAYETTE WEST  - 3:00PM ï 4:00 PM 

  

Register today for the September Art Class!    

  

Volunteers will give personal instruction for each project. Everyone attending the Art Class will have the chance to 

participate in each Art Station.  Please turn in your registration to Becky by September 5!   

  

Questions:  Call or email Alesia Roccia at aroccia@lafayetteindustries.com or 636.227.5666 ext. 1118 

  

Name of participant ______________________________________________________________  

  

Preferred Phone ____________________________    Preferred Email_______________________________ 

  

Contact name / phone number of person picking up art student at 4:00 pm:  

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS!!     

 

 

 

 

                      NORTH      WEST    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

Shad Burnett 2 Carol Sax 16 

Jacqueline Londoff 2 Shelly Schmitt 16 

Jeffrey Combrevis 6 Kurt Pfeiffer 17 

David Dust 11 Catherine Curry 18 

Ralph St. Leger 11 Kristine Kuehl-Johnson 21 

Scott Schmitz 13 Emma Michaelson 23 

Leslie Kallemeier 14 Lillian Kwok 25 

Tom Heitert 15 Collin Gage 27 

Timothy Hopkins 15 Jim Eppel 28 

David Myers 15 Cathy Schmid 29 

Robin Corpora 16 Jamie Breeden 30 

Ann Kelly 16 Ryan Snover 30 

Robert Bayer 5 

Joe Clark 5 

Kristina Schrader 5 

Dorothy Gilmore 8 

Elois Rogers 8 

Cameron Bransford 11 

Angela Huelsmann 13 

Tamara Little  15 

Barbara Richter 15 

Ronald Oliphant 17 

Jesse Pepper 19 

Elizabeth Moore 20 

Robert McCoy 21 

Stanley Parciak 24 

Taylor Bandsma 27 

Kathleen Branson 27 

Chabrielle Muse 27 

Andrew Causey 30 

You know you are getting older when 

your dog is as old as you are and looks it! 

You know you are getting older when you 

catch yourself saying ñI remember 

thoseéò and itôs an antique. 

mailto:aroccia@lafayetteindustries.com


Youõre Invited 

To:  

 

 
3øöüð $ôûăðˑĂ !ýýĄðû 

Fall Luncheon  

 
When:  Saturday, October 21, 2017 

 

Where:  Salem in Ballwin United Methodist Church 
14825 Manchester Rd. Ê  Ballwin, MO   63011 

 

Doors will open at 11:00 a.m. 

 

Cost is $25 per person 
 

Make checks payable to Sigma Delta 

 

Please kindly RSVP by October 7th 

 

Reservations may be sent to:   
Bev Hanson Ê 469 Chamberlin Dr. Ê Ballwin, Mo 63021 

 

Silent Auction and Bake Sale  
 



FLU VACCINATIONS  

 

Once again Lafayette Industries is pairing up with Walgreenôs to provide flu vaccinations for both West and North.  

The flu vaccinations have been set for Thursday, October 5th, 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. at North.  Then West will 

get their flu vaccinations on Thursday, October 12th, 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. at West.  Getting a flu vaccination is 

a good idea to help you in case you get the ñbadò kind of flu.  This year the Editor is going to be first in line to set 

the example as she contracted the real flu during February and then spent the next 8 weeks sick.  You will need to 

get them back to us by Friday, September 15th.  When you return the forms, please attach a copy of your 

insurance card with it.  Since the flu vaccinations are being given earlier than last year, filling out the forms and 

returning them to Jerry P. at North and Becky S. at West as soon as possible.  Reminder to everyone: If you get 

sick with the flu or even a bad cold, PLEASE stay home and donôt spread it to anyone else, please.  Last year was 

one of the worst years they have had in a while for these types of illnesses, so getting the flu vaccination is 

important for your health and the health of those around you.  Thank you in advance. 
 

 

 

 

VALLEY INDUSTRIES DANCE                
(partially sponsored by the Knights of Columbus) 

 

2017 Dance Dates ï 3rd Fridays of the Month 

 

 

September 15th ï with DJ, 6:30-9:00 p.m. 

 

October 20th ï with LIVE BAND and will end dance this night only at 9:30 p.m. 

 

November 17th ï with DJ, 6:30-9:00 p.m. 

 

December ï There will NOT be a December 2017 Dance 

 

Ê  Doors will open at 6:00 p.m. 

Ê  No early Drop offs and prompt pickups appreciated ï Thank You 

Ê  Music and Dancing starts at 6:30 p.m. 

Ê  Dances End and Pick up at 9:00 p.m. 

 

Admission - $5.00                                 Questions ï Contact:   Karen Behlmann (314) 578-4594 or call 

                                                                                                   Diana Mensinger (314) 583-3916 

 

* Please be sure that you keep us up to date with your emergency contact information in case of any medical    

   emergencies or we need to cancel the dance at the last minute due to weather conditions or other reasons. 



 

CAUGHT BEING SAFE ï WEST ï JULY 2017 

 

INDIVDUAL SAFETY NOTABLES  

 

First Row:  Peter Gladis, Cynthia Jackson, Bryan Sink, Stacey Elster;  Second Row:  Goldie Panhorst, Tod 

Lomax, Katie Sears, Claire Gardiner, Charlie Bright, Jerry Butler, Tim OôLeary, Petra Bauer;  Third Row:   Rod 

Goelz, Mark Grosch, Scott Schmitz, Robbie Gregg, Claude Turner, Kathie Boyer;  Fourth Row:  Jon Walle, Joe 

Oxler, Marcie Sanderson, Becky Crump, Matt Marien, Ian Bagley 

 

TEAM 2  WINS FIRST-EVER COVETED SAFETY AWARD  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINNERS FOR JULY 2017 DRAWING:  
 

Immediate left: 

Marcie Sanderson, Ian Bagley and Judi Hellman 
 

 

 

**See Tom Heitertôs monthly safety tips.  These tips arenôt only for Lafayette folks, 

but for everyone.  We need to make practicing safety a part of our daily lives.**  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

     SAFETY TIP FOR SEPTEMBER      By Tom Heitert (Production Supervisor Extraordinaire) 

 
     Lafayette continues to be a progressive company.  Of course that means new machines and the 

hazards that accompany them.  Each one has its own safety guards, and our fine machinist, Joe Stringer, 

has often added a few more. 

     All employees are carefully trained, if indeed they are employed on one. 

     From time to time a machine may break, so a ñLock Out / Tag Outò procedure is employed that is 

used nation-wide.  Done correctly, it becomes impossible to operate the machine, thus keeping everyone safe.  

Training for this is given annually to all employees in some form. 

                      Safety continues to be, and will always be, of great concern. 

 

 SAFETY IS NO ACCIDENT   - More Later!  

 

 

4TH ANNUAL LAFAYETTE  FISHING OUTING  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Saturday, September 23rd ð 10:00 a.m. ð 12:00 noon 

SUSON PARK Ê 6073 Wells Road Ê St. Louis, MO 63128 
 
Hello, Fellow Fishermen ï This may sound a little fishy, but our Annual Fishing Day is fast approaching. It will 

once again be at Suson Park at The Spindler Shelter on Saturday, September 23, 2017. So if you want to try your 

luck, join us for some fishing fun. Be ready to tell lots of ñFish Talesò to your friends and family.  We will fish, 

rain or shine.  Bring your own gear, bait, snacks and drinks. 

 

 
 

 


